

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

John J. Bonacic

Senator Bonacic with Sue Simon and Superintendent Ford at re-dedication of Harry Simon Auditorium at Onteora High School

John J. Bonacic

January 14, 2010



On January 13, 2010, The Onteora High School Music Department hosted a re-dedication of the newly-renovated Harry Simon Auditorium. The auditorium was dedicated in memory of their beloved music teacher of 36 years, Harry Simon. Here, Senator Bonacic (far left of picture) is pictured with Harry Simon's widow Sue and Onteora School Superintendent Dr. Leslie Ford.